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I would like to thank the Board of Education for allowing me to address you and 

the citizens of Moore County who are in attendance this evening. I wish I could 

here tonight to personally address you but I am in Raleigh fulfilling my duties as 

your State Representative. 

First of all my sincere gratitude goes out to the Board of Education members who 

have resigned; for their commitment to the betterment of Moore County and for 

their years of service. I would also like to let the citizens know that I have heard 

you and our work here is not completed; not until you have a voice of recall, 

regardless of who fills the seats on the board. 

My actions have not been for personal gain; my actions are simply acting on behalf 

of the citizens of Moore County. As your Representative I will continue to work 

until we have instilled integrity back in our Board of Education. I ask you to stay 

involved not only now, but in the future, as this has brought unity and strength to 

our community. It has also been a great act of democracy and hopefully a lesson to 

us all; we must all stay involved. I thank you for commitment to our community 

and especially to our schools. 

This has been a great civics lesson for our county and a reminder that we are never 

too old to learn.  I hope too that the students in our school system have recognized 

that our democratic system can work to benefit the greater good of its citizens. 

Thank you all for your support.  

 

Sincerely, 

 Rep. Jamie Boles 

	
  



	
  

	
  


